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New Applications Received in the Parish since the last meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

None Received 
 
Decided Applications since the last meeting 
  
 
 
 

 
Application: PL/2022/09312 
  
Location: 9 JUBBS LANE, OGBOURNE ST GEORGE, 

MARLBOROUGH, SN8 1SR 
Proposal: Single Storey Rear Extension 
Outcome: Approve with Conditions 

Updated 26 Jan 2023 
 
 

Open Applications (Still awaiting Decision) 
 
 

 
 
Application: PL/2022/05670 
Proposal: 11 St Georges Close, Ogbourne St George, 

Marlborough, SN8 1TG 

This report does not include any applications or decisions made 
in the last 5 days.  Verbal updates will be provided at the Parish 
Council Meeting, if required 

These are application that have been made to and accepted as 
valid by Wiltshire Council, the Planning Inspectorate or the 
Secretary of State and are open to Consultation 

These are applications that Wiltshire Council, the Planning 
Inspectorate or the Secretary of State have made a decision. 
 

These are applications that Wiltshire Council, the Planning 
Inspectorate or the Secretary of State have yet to make a decision. 
on. 



Location: Proposed lean-to single storey extension to the rear of 
the property. Formation of dormers on the garage, to 
create a home office. 

Type: Householder planning permission 
Non-Statutory Consultations 
 
 
 
 
 
Withdrawn Applications 
 

Application: PL/2022/03347  
Location: Land off Bytham Road, Ogbourne St George, 

Marlborough, Wilts, SN8 1SL 
Proposal: Permission in Principle for residential development of 

a minimum of 4 and maximum 8 no. dwellings. 
 
Application: PL/2022/06848  
Location: Land Off Bytham Road, Ogbourne St George, Wilts, 

SN8 1SL 
Proposal: Permission in principle for residential development of 

a minimum of 3 and maximum of 5 dwellings 
(resubmission of PL/2022/03347) 

Type: Permission in Principle 
 
 
None 
 
None. 
 
Future Applications 
 
 
 
 
None 
 
 
 

These are Consultations that are “voluntarily” given but are rolled out 
by UK Government Policies, such as Telecoms, road repairs, etc and 
as such we have no statutory input. 

These are applications that the applicant has withdrawn but may be 
resubmitted at a later date. 

These are applications that have yet to be submitted to Wiltshire 
Council or the Planning Inspectorate for consideration. 
 


